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CHAPTER TEN

FUTURE PROGRAMME OF WORK

10.1 There remain 216 grades which we have to examine
in the overall salary structure review. In drawing up our
next programme of work, we have taken note of the concern
of staff about the timing of their grade review and the
desire to have the review completed as early as possible.
To have further phasing in dealing with the remaining 216
grades will inevitably give rise to questions of
priority. We have therefore decided to examine all these
grades in one phase. This will take about nine months to
complete and we plan to submit our final report on the
review to the Governor at the end of 1990, thereby
finishing the entire review ahead of the original target of
two years.,

10.2 Although the focus in the next phase will be on
examining the salary and structure of individual grades,
where necessary we shall study and advise on any general
issues that may arise.




